
SAVE THE DATE
11/27 Food for Lane County

11/29 Pub Night

12/3 Story Slam/Auction

1/12 Book Club

STORY SLAM/SILENT AUCTION

FOOD FOR LANE COUNTY

Monday, November 27, 6:00-8:30 
770 Bailey Hill, Eugene

PUB NIGHT

Wednesday, November 29, 6pm 
1591 Willamette St, Eugene

Are you interested in 
volunteering? WCPCA is in need 
of a membership chair and a 
newsletter editor.  Contact me at 
juliaannamarieharvey@gmail.com

WCPCA
	 NOVEMBER 2017

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3, WCPCA WILL HOLD OUR SECOND ANNUAL STORY SLAM. 
COME FOR THE CHANCE FOR YOU TO TELL A SHORT STORY ABOUT AN ASPECT OF YOUR PEACE CORPS 
EXPERIENCE. 

We encourage everyone to join in the fun and tell a story. Storytellers will have 5-7 minutes to share their Peace 
Corps stories with the audience. Stories can be funny or poignant, and gifts will be given. If you have a story to tell, 
please get in touch with Juliet Bender at 936-520-3923 or at julietbender@aol.com.

We are also planning to combine this event with a silent auction fundraiser. If anyone has items for silent auction 
bids (artwork, gift certificates etc), please let Juliet Bender know. Thanks. The monies raised will go to Peace Corps 
Partnership Projects sponsored by Oregon volunteers.

WCPCA STORY SLAM
Date: December 3, 2017
Time: 2:00-4:00pm
Place: Tsunami Books, 2585 
Willamette Street
Bring: An appetizer, wine or beer



October PotluckBOOK CLUB

Book: To Benin and Back 
	 by Chris Starace

Time: January 11th, 6:30pm

Host: Patty MacAfee

Contact Ginny 
Donohue for more 
information at 

vmdonohue@gmail.com

2018 WCPCA Board 
Nominees

Julia Harvey	  president
Juliet Bender	 vice president
Dale Morse	 treasurer
Gary Cornelius	 secretary
Patty MacAfee	 at-large
James Cloutier	       at-large
Alex  Dreher	         at-large

WCPCA members gathered on October 29th to 
eat, drink and converse. I shared pictures from 
my return to Tonga for the 50th Anniversary 
Celebration. I served as a volunteer 1990-1993 
teaching high school science. The picture on the 
lower right is one of my students who is now a 
teacher. I surprised her by showing up at her 2 
room school. The memorial to honor Tongan 
Peace Corps volunteers is shown in the lower 
left.

Next

BOARD MEETING

Sunday, Nov. 26, 6pm 
New Day Bakery


